
 

February 23, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mark Hutton, Chairperson 

House Committee on Commerce, Labor and Economic Development 

Statehouse, Room 521-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Hutton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2636 by Representative Carmichael 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2636 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2636 would require that all meetings and documents of the Workers Compensation 

and Employment Security Boards Nominating Committee adhere to the Kansas Open Meetings 

Act and the Kansas Open Records Act. 

 

 The Department of Labor indicates HB 2636 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dawn Palmberg, Department of Labor 

 Willie Prescott, Attorney General’s Office 


